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Community Alert 
 

Wanted for Attempt Child Luring 
016th District (Jefferson Park) 

 
 
 
About This Crime 
 
 On November 6, 2015 at approximately 7:36 p.m., two female juveniles were in the 
front of their residence on the 3400 block of North Page Avenue practicing gymnastic 
moves, when three unknown white males, driving a burgundy colored, 4 door SUV, 
drove to the front of the residence.  The occupant in the rear passenger side then 
lowered his window and yelled to the girls "do you want some candy" placing them in 
fear for their safety. The two victims ran into the residence and alerted the father who 
called 911.  
  
About the Offender 
 
The offenders are three white males. The offender in the rear passenger seat is 
described as white male, approximately 30-40 years of age and the other two offender's 
descriptions are unknown. The vehicle is a 2004 Chrysler, burgundy in color, 4 doors. 
The vehicle's rear quarter panel on the passenger side has a noticeable scratch 
marking. 
 
What You Can Do 
   

. Call 911 to report any suspicious persons or activity 
 . Walk in pairs 
 . Don't talk to strangers or approach strange vehicles  

     . Be aware of your surroundings travel in well lit and populated areas 

 

 
  

If you have any information about this incident, 
Please call the Area North Bureau of Detectives at (312) 744-8200 

Anonymous Tips can be submitted to TIPSOFT.COM 
Reference - RD# HY-492139 
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